Greg Dokken

Studio Policy
Contact Information
Greg Dokken
9141 31st Ave N

New Hope, MN 55427

612-703-5224

gdokken@gmail.com

Purpose
In voice lessons, the student will develop skills to be a well rounded musician. These skills include proper technique, which will help intonation, phrase length, tone, and range, and musicianship, which will make the student a more productive member of whatever ensemble the student takes part in.

Format

Students have the option to take 30 or 60 minute lessons. The default lesson will be 30 minutes. As the year progresses, the option of 45 minute lessons may be possible. If the student is interested, please inform the teacher and options can be discussed.

Tuition
The rate for lessons is $22 per 30 minute lesson. Tuition is done on a prepayment system. Payment will be asked for four lessons at a time. The student has the option of paying for more than four lessons at a time. Upon the completion of the final prepaid lesson, the student will be given an invoice for future lessons, and payment is expected at the following lesson. No more than four lessons will be given without payment. If there is a financial need for late payment, the student/guardian(s) should contact the teacher.
The student/guardians will receive a receipt of tuition paid for taxes in January and again at the end of the school year. If receipts are desired more frequently, please contact the teacher.

Missed Lessons
If the student knows that they will miss a lesson, they need to tell the teacher as soon as possible. First, we will attempt to switch lesson times with another student. A list of members of the studio will be given to all students, so students can attempt to switch with each other first. If lesson switching is not possible, or if illness strikes, the student is expected to notify the teacher by 12 pm (noon) either by email or the phone number listed on the studio policy. Failure to follow this guideline will result in the forfeiture of tuition for the given lesson. Please be early for your lesson, as late arrivals do not mean that the lesson can run over time.
If the teacher will miss a lesson, they are expected to inform the student with two weeks’ notice if possible. If the conflict arises with less than one week notice, the teacher will contact both the home and cell phone numbers listed on the registration form.
Expectations
Students are expected to come to lessons prepared and ready to sing. They are expected to practice at home 30 minutes a day. It is accepted that this is not always possible, but progress should be made in between lessons.

Guardians are expected to support the student. They are encouraged to discuss goals with both the student and teacher. Questions and concerns are always welcome, as all parties must be on board in order to have a successful learning experience.
Students can expect the teacher to be: punctual, because the student shouldn’t have to wait either, professional, to feel comfortable in the lesson, and supportive, because learning should be a positive experience. 
If there are any questions regarding the studio policy or anything relating to the student or lessons, please either email or call me.
Sincerely,

Greg Dokken
